





April 16, 2008

Christine A. Roddy Phone: 202.663.9142 christine.roddy@pillsburylaw.com

By Electronic Mail
Roland F. Dreist Jr.
Office of the Surveyor
941 North Capitol Street, NE, Room 2700
Washington, DC 20002

Re: V

Withdrawal of S.O. 08-2805

Dear Mr. Dreist:

We respectfully request that the above-referenced street closing application be withdrawn. The applicant reserves the right to re-file the application again in the future. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Best regards,

Christine A. Roddy